
GROUND SQUIRREL HOLLOW COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

5915 Silverado Place 

Paso Robles, California 93446 

(805) 238-7040 

groundsquirrelhollowcsd.org 

 

MINUTES FOR SEPTEMBER 11, 2019 BOARD MEETING  

 

 

 

THIS MEETING WAS CANCELED 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Ground Squirrel Hollow Community 

Services District will be held on Wednesday, October 9th at 7:00 p.m. at a NEW location, 

Creston Fire Station 50, 6055 Webster Rd in Creston, California. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by, 

Sarah Switzer 
Sarah Switzer, Recording Secretary 


